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Dear members, beneficiaries, project partners, 

 

Following the recent provisions of the Government to combat the spread of the COVID-19 virus, 

we invite all people who need to interact with the GAL Valli del Canavese to work with us to 

ensure maximum security for everyone. 

 

In the coming days the offices of the GAL Valli del Canavese will remain open with some 

restrictions, we continue to work for the respect of deadlines, activities with beneficiaries and 

project commitments made with our Italian and European partners, but we ask you to observe the 

following indications: 

• we invite you, as far as possible, to request an appointment at our office only for urgent reasons;  

• the GAL Valli del Canavese has set up a room dedicated to this purpose on the ground floor, 

organized to respect safety distances, equipped with sanitizing gel, whose work surfaces will be 

sanitized after each meeting; 

• access to the GAL will in any case be allowed to a maximum of two external persons at the same 

time; 

• we remind you that our GAL is equipped with a multimedia room suitable for videoconferences 

so, by appointment, you can always talk and work with us online;  

• from Tuesday, 10th March  2020, access to the GAL for meetings will be allowed only by 

reservation. Appointments can be made by calling +39 0124 310109 or by e-mail at: 

info@galvallidelcanavese.it. 

• Similarly, for organizational reasons, requests for online meetings will have to be booked in the 

same way. 

• We recommend to everyone strict compliance with the hygiene rules defined by the italian 

Government (click here to read them). 
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